
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Construction along 14th Street Between Broad Street and 5th Avenue 

The City of Phenix City has a project to replace sidewalks along 14th Street between Broad Street and 5th 
Avenue.  The Contractor performing the work is scheduled to start construction on Tuesday, May 26, 
2020 with an anticipated completion period of 4 – 6 months.  During this time there will be temporary 
lane closures with traffic control devices in place.  Delays should be expected and travel times adjusted 
accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department 
at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


